
    

City of Freeport  
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING  
THE FREEPORT CITY COUNCIL 

TUESDAY, MARCH 10, 2009 6:00 P.M. 
MUNICIPAL COURT ROOM 

FREEPORT POLICE DEPARTMENT, 430 N. BRAZOSPORT BLVD. 
 

AGENDA 
FORMAL SESSION 

 
 
1.          Call to Order. 
 
2.       Discussing the Velasco Boulevard road construction and drainage improvements 
 from 2nd to 7th Street and the impact to businesses and residents.   
 
Adjourn   
 
NOTE: ITEMS NOT NECESSARILY DISCUSSED IN THE ORDER THEY APPEAR ON 
THE AGENDA.  THE COUNCIL, AT ITS DISCRETION, MAY TAKE ACTION ON ANY 
OR ALL OF THE ITEMS AS LISTED.  
 
This notice is posted pursuant to the Texas Open Meeting Act.  (Chapter 551,  
Government Code) 
 
In compliance with the American with Disabilities Act, the City of Freeport will provide 
for reasonable accommodations for persons attending City Council Meetings.  Request 
should be received 48 hours prior to the meetings. Please contact the City Secretary 
office at 979.233.3526. 
 
I, Delia Muñoz, City Secretary, City of Freeport, Texas, hereby certify that this agenda 
was posted on the official bulletin board/glass door of City Hall, facing the rear parking 
lot of the building, with 24 hour a day public access, 200 W. 2nd Street, Freeport, Texas, 
on March 5th 2008, at or before 5:00 p.m.  
 
 
                                                                                 ________________________ 
                            Delia Muñoz 
                                                                                    City Secretary  
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PROPOSED CONSTRUCTION AREA

 
 
 
February 26, 2009 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
The City has been working hard each budget year to make improvements to the city’s infrastructure. 
The City Council has given clear guidance via support and direction through funding to make 
significant improvements in streets, drainage and solid waste removal for our citizens.  
 
This year, we have made significant improvements on the north side of the Velasco Blvd. in a street 
and drainage improvement project. Phase two of this project is imminent on the south side of Velasco 
Blvd. Anytime we start a major street and drainage project that disrupts the normal flow of vehicular 
traffic, we meet with the affected residents to identify our plan and listen to your concerns.  
 
As with any major roadway construction, there will be inconveniences during this time of progress.  
We would like to invite you to a public citizens meeting regarding the next phase of the Velasco 
project on Tuesday, March 10, 2009 at 6:00pm in the City Council Chambers at 430 N. Brazosport 
Blvd. (Freeport Police Department on the first floor). We welcome your attendance and input.  
 
In advance, we thank you for your input, cooperation and understanding. If anytime during this project 
you have a concern, a question, or want to discuss any aspect of the job please call upon us. We are 
always eager and willing to answer questions.  
 
Freeport Street Department Supervisor: 
 Mr. B.R. Williams (979) 233-4241 
 
Rene Damian and Associates Engineer Project Coordinator: 
 Mr. Rene Damian (979) 233-7177 
 
 
 
Jeff Pynes 
Chief of Police  
Interim City Manager 
Police Administration  (979) 239-1732 
City Hall Administration  (979) 233-3526 
 
 

Visit our City website where you can also contact city officials and administration  
using our new E-Gov accountability system 

www.freeport.tx.us  
 

Freeport Proud 


